
 
 

 

A group of NAGE teachers will be working to support our students with various 

academic camps. Each camp will support student growth in the areas of ELA, Math, 

and Science. Our LEC Camp will support English Language Learners. The camps will be 

offered to specific students based on individual assessments beginning this spring.   

Spring Picture Day – March 10th Uniforms not required, please dress nicely. 

Remember to 

set your clocks 

one hour ahead 

on March 12th 

 Please make sure that you are listening to all Parentlink messages that you are getting 

on the phone. These are important messages, and we are working hard to inform 

parents about all school events and information to enhance your child’s         

experience at school. 

Uniforms are required every day unless there is a special dress up day 

that is announced (example: picture day). Uniforms include:  Red, White or 

Blue Polo shirts with khaki or navy-blue bottoms. Students can also wear 

the performing arts/NAGE t-shirts. Jeans, sport shorts and leggings are 

not part of the school uniform. 

Please contact your 

child’s teacher for 

changes in dismissal, 

email/call the office 

nae_faxes@  

browardschools.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is important that you are monitoring your child’s virtual counselor 

page. This is where you can view their progress through interims and 

report cards. Teachers have sent the directions for accessing VC. If you 

need them again, please reach out to your child’s teacher.  

 


